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October 22, 2022 

Hello Fellow Coaches & Boxers 

 We are less than 2 months from the Northern New England Golden Gloves, and I wanted to take 

a few moments to touch base with some information. 

 First, a friendly reminder that USA Boxing is going digital. Please make sure that all required 

documents are uploaded beforehand. Coaches, as a reminder that this will be a new year- take a 

moment to ensure your coaching certification is current. Questions on this can be directed to Stephen 

Clark or Colorado.  

Now, the important things 

 The Northern New England Golden Gloves will be happening January 14, 21 & 28th 2023. We will 

be at the same place: 12 Rocky Hill Rd, Somersworth, NH. Weigh ins will be 3pm-5pm; doors to open at 

4:30pm and Fights are scheduled to start at 6:15pm.  

Applications will be available in November on our website: www.jassboxing.org/nnegg. If you 

would prefer me to mail you a packet, please send me an email to info@jassboxing.org In email, please 

include your Club’s name, Mailing address and how many applications you would like.   

You may call, or email in fighters- however we are requiring that the applications get mailed or 

emailed. This, not only a requirement for our records, but to ensure that we have information correct 

when inputting the fighter information.  

Additional information will be available on our website: www.jassboxing.org as the information 

becomes available. Please feel free to reach out if you have any additional Concerns, or questions.  

We look forward to seeing you all in January 2023!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe Siudut 

Director 

Northern New England Gloves  
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